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Weekly News – Friday 5th July 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we have had a visit from Y4 for MicroSociety. It went very 
well, but it has given the children lots to think about ahead of the visit 
from you on the 11th July! We hope as many of you as possible can 
join us for that next week. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE ASSEMBLY WILL START 
AT 2:00PM, not 2:30pm as previously stated on last week’s newsletter. 

On Thursday, we had a trip to Kidzania at Westfield. This was excellent 
preparation for running our own businesses in MicroSociety and 
everyone had a brilliant time. Thank you to those parents who 
accompanied us. We could not have done it without you. 

It has come to our attention that some Y5 children are playing with 
walkie-talkies in and around the school. Please ensure that these are 
NOT brought into school at any time. They should never be used to 
communicate with a child during the school day. Moreover, the 
school’s walkie-talkies are using the same frequency and picking up 
their conversations! Our walkie-talkies are in constant use, particularly 
by office and premises staff, and are used throughout the school to 
communicate in situations involving the safety of our children, for 
example during incidents such as fire drills and evacuations. We have 
spoken to our classes regarding this issue. We would be grateful for 
your support to sort it out. Thank you. 

We will be baking next week and we would be grateful if some of you 
could lend us muffin trays and large plastic mixing bowls. 

Every child should bring in a sturdy, named plastic bag on Monday, 
which they should keep in their lockers. This will allow us to start sorting 
out artwork and sending books and things home. 

Thank you. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year group 
pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Spelling 

Next week, please learn the Y5/Y6 words on the spelling list. The children 
will be tested on the –cious, -tious words. 

 

Date Reminders 

MicroSociety 
11th July at 2.00 pm  
Clarinet & Recorder Concert 
17th July at 2:30pm 
KS2 Talent Show 
19th July 

 

Announcements 

Library books were due 
back in school on Friday 
5th July, but please do 
have a hunt around the 
house for any books from 
school, that may have 
made it home to you 
over the year.  

Thank you. 
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